
























 

            

Dt:12/10/2023 

ANTI RAGGING COMMITTEE 

NOTICE 

This is to inform all first-year students that the Anti-Ragging Committee of this institute has 

been revised as per clauses 6.3(C), (D), and (E) of the UGC Regulations on Curbing the Menace 

of Ragging in Higher Educational Institutions, 2009. The contact numbers of the Principal and 

the committee members have been provided below and prominently displayed in the hostels for 

your reference. If you experience or witness any objectionable behavior by a senior student, you 

are encouraged to contact the designated officials immediately. Ragging in any form is strictly 

prohibited. Students found involved in such activities will face severe punishment as per legal 

provisions. Additionally, the institute has constituted an Anti-Ragging Squad comprising various 

officers. A detailed list of the squad members is enclosed with this notice.    

             

                                                

Copy to 

1.All the departments for display on hostel notice boards 

2.Hostel Notice Boards 


















































